
        

 
 
 
    

    

INTERIM REPORTS: 

Interim report cards will be sent home within the next week or two, so watch for it in your child’s 

information folder.  

 

GOVERNING BOARD: 

Due to strike days and negotiation circumstances, the Governing Board meeting for October 26th has been 

postponed.  The Principal will consult with the members and a new date will be determined. We should be 

able to give you the new date by next week. 

 

HALLOWEEN: 

Our school Parent’s Participation Committee will be organizing some Halloween activities for the students, 

but details have not yet been confirmed.  We will give you the information next week. 

 

PHOTO INFORMATION & RETAKES: 

The deadline for returning the order form for school photos was today, but we will still accept them 

tomorrow if need be.  There will be a photo re-take day on Sunday October 25th at Studio Nala in 

Cowansville.  The address is: 92 Montée Lebeau (near arena/Massey-Vanier). Phone # is: 450-263-1363. 

With or without appointment. 

 

CAFETERIA INFORMATION: 

You will soon receive information from the cafeteria indicating the special Halloween menu in which you 

will have the option to sign up for it. If your child is going to have it, then they MUST sign up for it. More 

information will follow soon. 

 

HALLOWEEN COLLECTION BOXES: 

This year, we will be raising funds for the BMP Hospital once again. The children will bring the boxes home 

with them in order for them to collect donations as they go trick-or-treating.  Boxes must be returned to 

the school on Monday November 2nd.  

 

ABSENCES & NOTES: 

Just a reminder to please call the school if your child is going to be absent from school.  We also have an 

answering machine on which you can leave a message. The school telephone number is 450-538-2318, 

then choose English (push 9), then Heathers extension # 13001. 

 

It is also very important to send notes with your children if they are going to take another bus or are being 

picked up from school.  We legally must have a “paper trail” and the bus drivers require a signed note.  

When parents call instead of sending a note, then it is the secretaries who must take the time to write the 

note; therefore the note is not actually in the parents’ handwriting and doesn’t have the same legal 

meaning.  It is supposed to be the parents who give permission, not the office staff.   Thank you for your 

collaboration. 

   

REMINDERS: 

-Thursday, October 22nd, is vaccination day for Grade 4 & 4e 

-Friday, October 23rd, is a Pedagogical Day for ALL students. 

-Friday October 23rd, is the deadline for the lost & found objects to be claimed. Please come and check at 

the school if you think some of the lost clothing belongs to your child.    

 


